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After reviewing the proposal to change the maps as represented in SB240 and 241, I am opposed to the changes as 
proposed.  The current maps were created under a Republican Party control 10 years ago but since that did not work in 
their favor, the redistricting committee has gone to an extreme to guarantee a win for the Republican Party instead of 
the will of the people in our State.   While the committee may feel like they won a seat by their clever actions, this will 
not be for long as the people will rise and elect delegates who actually represent the local citizens of New Hampshire 
and not bow to a National Party overtaking our local wishes. 
 
As a life long Republican, I do not recognize the current path by my party which has demonstrated that lying, partisan 
belief in conspiracies and big money rule their decisions.  Tampering with voting maps will result in more National 
influence in our State and not benefit the populous of New Hampshire. 
 
I encourage all of the Senators to stop these bills and reconvene a committee of members who have the future 
independence of New Hampshire’s citizens in mind when adjusting the maps for years to come. 
 
 
Gerry Carrier 
 


